
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 
Subject: SB 656: PG&E's Response to ORA01-03 (Q2-2014) 

Mr. Como: 

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's data request response to ORA's Data Request 
01Q3, which provides a detailed summary of each natural gas Core Transport Agent (CTA) 
related customer inquiry case created and its disposition during the second quarter of 2014. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Best, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Affairs, Pacific Gas and Electric 

Redacted 

Redacted 

7/18/2014 8:23:18 AM 
joc@cpuc.ca.gov (joc@cpuc.ca.gov); nws@cpuc.ca.gov (nws@cpuc.ca.gov); 
kelly.lee@cpuc.ca.gov (kelly.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Jacobson, Erik B Redacted 
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Walter, Stacy W 
(Law) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SWW9) Redacte 
Redacted 
(/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted 

Dietz, Sidney 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0660192 
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